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September 1, 2010

The City of Key West
Mayor Craig Cates

525 Angela Street.

Key West, Florida 33040

Re: Re Appointment to Contractor Examining Board

Dear Mayor Craig Cates;

I request to be re-appointed to the Contractor’s Examining Board. It would be my honor
to serve for another term on the Board for the term of January 1, 2011 to December 31,
2012,

Sincerely,

EY AR

Frank D. Balbuena, Sr.
President

1609 United St., ﬂ@y West, FL 33040
(305)293-0227  Fax: (305)293-9720 E-Mail: Sandy3579@msn.com
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NICK REEB CONSTRUCTION, INC.

1512 Catherine Street 0CT 0 & 2047
Key West, FL 33040 !
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September 30, 2010

City of Key West Florida

Mayor Craig Cates

Key West, FL 33040

RE: Re-appointment to Contractor’s Examining Board

Your Honorable Mayor Cates:

| would like to express my interest in being re-appointed to the Contractor’s
Examining Board for the upcoming term.

Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Nickolas E. Reeb- Contractor



Merrell F. Sands, II1, Esquire

Attorney at Law RECE! VED
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September 30, 2010

Mayor Craig Cates
3139 Riviera Drive
Key West, Florida

33040

Dear Mayor Cates,

I am currently serving as the Consumer Representative on the Key West Contractors
Examining Board.

I'was appointed on October 7, 2008 and my term will expire on December 31, 2010.

My experience with the Board has been both cducational and gratifying and I wish to
continue serving on the Board.

I believe the Board serves an important function insuring the competence of contractors
which directly reflects on the health and safety of our citizens.

It would be an honor to continue serving on the board. Therefore, I am requesting to be
reappomted to another term.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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